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Subject Union Dues and Agency Shop Fee Deductions

TO:   Employees in United University Professions – Bargaining Unit 08

Human Resource Services has been notified by the Office of the State
Comptroller that your paycheck dated September 26, 2001 may reflect a
change in Union Dues and Agency Shop Fees. The UUP Dues and Agency
Shop rates (0.9% and 1.0%) have not increased, however, the base
annual salary has increased.  The Dues and Agency Shop Fee structure
is as follows:

The deduction is  0.9% of the bi-weekly gross for employees with a
base annual salary of  $20,986 or less.

The deduction is 1.0% of the bi-weekly gross for employees with a
base annual salary of $20,987 or greater.

There is no maximum for annual Union Dues and Agency Shop Fee
deductions.

The deduction is based on the normal bi-weekly gross minus overtime,
holiday pay, standby, extra service, location stipend, bonus, and
summer session.
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